245 McDonough Road

FAYETTE P.O. Box 190

w t Fayetteville, GA 30214
a er 770.461.1146
@ sy St@m www.fayettecountyga.gov
July 8, 2022

Brandon Perkins, Town Manager
Town of Tyrone

950 Senoia Road

Tyrone, Georgia 30290

Re: Billing Sewer Service Agreement
Mr. Perkins,

Effective August 1, 2022, the Fayette County Water System will increase its sewer billing fee to $1.87
per customer. The new fee reflects a 12 percent increase over the previous sewer billing fee of $1.62 established
in 2014 and reflects an annual increase of 1.5 percent over 8 years. A notification of this increase was mailed on
June 21, 2022.

Careful analysis was conducted of the cost associated for the Fayette County Water System to bill sewer
entities. The analysis takes into account both direct and indirect costs. The analysis showed that the cost to
perform sewer billing is significantly more than what is being collected. The new fee reflects a 10 percent
discount of the full recovery cost.

The sewer billing fee increase was presented to the Fayette County Board of Commissioners at the 2022
Retreat.

Please have the Agreement signed by your designated official and provide to the address below. If you have
questions, please contact me at 770-461-1146 ext. 6019.

Thank you,

(Larmes

Carrie Gibby,

Business Operations Manager
Fayette County Water System

245 McDonough Road
Fayetteville, Georgia 30214



